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From: Murray Davis <Murray.Davis@shellharbour.nsw.gov.au>
To: "Belinda.Scott@planning.nsw.gov.au" <Belinda.Scott@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date: 16/03/2012 8:35 am
Subject: RE: Lake Illawarra Authority - Lake Illawarra Entrance Works - Modification
Attachments: 9868068_LakeIllawarraAuthority-LakeIllawarraEntranceWorks-Modification.pdf;

 9868069_ATT00001.png.pdf; 2 Planning - RtMMP#3.pdf; Lake Illawarra Bird Is
landProject Review and Supporting Information V2#3.pdf; Lake Illawarra Entr
ance Works -notification of exhibition - Shellharbour Council.pdf

To:  Belinda.Scott@planning.nsw.gov.au
Cc:  

Belinda,

Reference is made to the attached correspondence from your Department to Shellharbour Council 
regarding management methods & maintenance requirements of sand 'bird habitat' island at Lake 
Illawarra.

A number of measures are nominated under 'proposed milestones' and include fencing, signage & fox 
control. Council seeks clarification as to where these measures are proposed to be located.

Regards,
Murray Davis
Shellharbour City Council
Ph 02 4221 6110

Please consider the environment before printing this email notice.
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